Due to the increased positive tests in
our area and the recommendations of
the North MS Medical Center and
Tupelo Economic Recovery Task Force,
we join the effort to slow the spread of
COVID-19 as we strive to keep our
economy open. Therefore, this
establishment is following the
City of Tupelo Executive Order to
wear a face covering in public.

We appreciate your business,
but we also want to protect our
employees and customers alike.

Please wear a face covering which
covers the nose and mouth when
entering this building.




